April 12, 1999

Dear Rotarians:

Our 60th Anniversary has arrived!

On April 12, 1939, sponsored by the Alhambra Rotary Club, we embarked on a wonderful and extraordinary 60 years of service, both to Rotary and to our own very special community.

Mark Chen, John Harris, Chris Datwyler and Ken Veronda deserve our special thanks for helping us preserve and record this history. The "book" itself, plus our ever-reliable Roto Scope allows nothing to escape.

With luck, we may make it to 2000 AD.

My personal thanks to all of you.

Sincerely,

Paul Crowley President

